
 
 
 
Board of Assessors – January 10, 2011 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:37PM by Chairman Jay Newton.  Also present were 
Pete Manning, Jack McKiernan and Will Naser.  
 

 
1. Mark Murphy, Attorney for Shaws joins the meeting at 5:40pm. 

 
2. Gabriel Mancini and Theresa Tiernan of 13 Hunter Lane joined the meeting at 

6:45pm, Attorney Murphy left at this time. 
 

3. Board discussed 13 Hunter Lane and the value issues.  Board thanked the 
residents and they left the meeting at 7:20. 
 

4. Board discussed value conversion issues. 
 

5. Board decided to notify the owners of isolated sketch issues with the SLB. (172 
parcels), and wrote letter. 
 

6. Documents that were discussed/revised during the meeting*: 
• Letter for isolated sketch issues 

 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:37PM.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Will Naser, MAA 
Principal Assessor 
 
*All documents are available for review at the Assessors’ Office if applicable. 


